Mindy Madden

From: Colorado Plumber <coplumbpro@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 10:13 PM

To: Mindy Madden

Subject: Heinze appeal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355
if you are unsure of the integrity of this message.

Request for an appeal:

Allen and Tara Heinze, residing at 24215 sh-94 calhan co 80808, request a hearing before the EPCBCC. We do not agree
with the charge of “accumulation of rubbish” and furthermore are exempt from the ordinance by the general assembly’s
plain and ordinary meaning of the term “agriculture property”. Ordinance 18-02 clearly states this ordinance “shall not
apply to agriculture properties”. The planning zoning department has been made aware of this conflict and state that
something extra needs to be filed. The intent of the general assembly is very clear by their choice in words and the
defining of “agriculture property”.



